
Covington Quilters Guild 
General Meeting Minutes 

May 1, 2013 
 
Business Items:  
 
The meeting was opened at 7 pm by Kathy Scott. 

Speaker: Katie Pedersen 

April minute approval: Dawn Shirron put in a motion and Danielle Newcomber seconded.  The Guild voted as a 
whole and passed the minutes unanimously. 

Treasurer’s Report: (Nicole for Lori) 

Beginning Bank Balance:  $2162.99 (3/29/2014) 
Ending Bank Balance:  $1863.06 (4/25/2014) 
Capital One 360:  $7441.46 (4/30/2014) 

Melanie Trondson from the Evergreen Piecemakers Guild was at the meeting selling raffle tickets. 

Guild Programs & Other: 

Membership: (Leanne Shipley)  Badge Prize: Sandra Fountain, Guests: Arlene Bounan, Darby Steffen, Kay 
Taylor, Carol Hill, New Member: Sarah Gregory 

2014 Quilt Show:  

2015 Raffle Quilt: Linda Ferguson,  

HUGS:  (Nicole for Lori) The HUGS workshop is Saturday, May 17 from 10-4 at Lori’s house.   

State of HUGS: We are at 1859 and counting.  We have several kits available.  Many different patterns are available 
as well. 

Auction: Rosie Shrock, The auction is next month!  Rosie already has a lot of books and magazines but desperately 
needs fabric!  Please call Rosie or Lori George to drop anything off. 

BOM:  Maryanne Baker, next month’s block is a butterfly!  The pattern will be posted on the website. Drawing for this 
month’s block, winner is: Mary Ann Baker - she donated the blocks to HUGS. 

Workshops: Linda Ferguson-We have added a binding class on Saturday, June 7th from 1-4:30.  Irene Moss will 
teach several techniques. 

Special Guest: Darby Steffen presented two quilts that she made for HUGS as her senior project for Tahoma High 
School. 

Vote on Raising the Bazaar fee: The members voted to raise the fee to 20%.  The votes were: 19 to raise to 
20%, 17 to raise to 15%, 12 to keep the fee at 10%. 

Respectfully submitted,  
 
Nicole Sedgwick and Kathy Scott for Cheryl George


